
Catholic League Calls on UMN
President to Show Leadership
In light of the desecration of the Eucharist by University of
Minnesota Morris professor, Paul Myers, Bill has sent the
following  letter  to  the  president  of  the  University  of
Minnesota.  Please click here to read the letter.

To read the press release referenced in the letter, please
click here.
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